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Comments: If it ain't broken, don't fix it.

 

The climbing community has been taken care of installing, inspecting and replacing anchors for a very long time.

We've never requested the government assistance. The NPS and NFS resources can and should be used for

regulating more important issues.

 

The overwhelming majority of climbing anchors are too far up and too small to be seen by anybody but climbers.

They don't compromise the enjoyment of wilderness.

 

Removing anchors or making it difficult to install new anchors will make it more difficult for the climbers to enjoy

wilderness and climbing and it will put climbers in danger.

 

As a law abiding US citizen, CA resident, and taxpayer I request that NPS doesn't accept and enforce this

directive. I will submit a similar request to my congressional representative.


